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RE: Submission of letter of Support - Uniting War Memorial Hospital Waverley (SSD-61389706) 
 
The War Memorial Hospital has been a long time neighbour of Waverley College and has been an 
important part of the fabric of the Waverley Streetscape providing much needed health care facilities to the 
local and wider community. We believe that the proposed changes are sympathetic to the surrounding 
environment and recognise the heritage significance of the properties on the Eastern boundary which face 
the School site, and at the same time provide modern and improved facilities across the wider Hospital 
grounds.  
 
Furthermore we believe the plans make good use of underground parking which may alleviate the pressure 
on surrounding streets and the provision of more accessible open space is always welcome in an urban 
context. 
 
Waverley College fully endorses these plans confident that the impact they will have in the local community 
will be a positive one. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Graham Leddie 
Principal 

 

 


